Alliance for Telecommunications Industry Solutions
Industry Numbering Committee

1200 G Street, N.W.

Suite 500

Washington, D.C. 20005

ATTN: Shawn Murphy, Moderator

During our September 28, 1999, North American Numbering Council meeting,
we finalized an action item addressing your concerns pertaining to “Reporting of
Resellers Code Usage, Forecasting and Utilization Data.” Attached to this letter is our
guidance as it relates to this subject. Should you need additional guidance asit pertains
to this subject, the NANC will address them as appropriate.

Sincerely yours,

John R. Hoffman
Chairman, North American Numbering Council



